WHS Incoming 9th Grade Family Night

Wilsonville High School will host Incoming 9th Grade Family Night on Wednesday,
March 11. Administration, school counselors and staff will present on high school
transition, graduation requirements, and the online forecasting process.

The presentation will be given in Spanish at 5:30 p.m. in the cafeteria and in English at
7:00 p.m. in the commons. All families and students are encouraged to attend!

Middle School Students Visit WHS

Middle school students will visit Wilsonville High School to take part in a tour of elective
offerings on two different days.

Wood Middle School students will visit on Tuesday, March 10 at 10:00 a.m.

Athey Creek Middle School and Meridian Creek Middle School students will visit on
Wednesday, March 11 at 10:00 a.m.

Middle School Forecasting

Wilsonville High School counselors will visit each of the middle schools to assist
students with course forecasting for the 2020-2021 school year the week prior to Spring
Break.

Forecasting Schedule:
Meridian Creek Middle School: Monday, March 16
Wood Middle School: Tuesday, March 17
Athey Creek Middle School: Thursday, March 19

Forecasting for 3 Rivers Charter School students will take place on an individual basis.



